
From: Stefan Cermak <scermak@islandstrust.bc.ca>  

Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 4:54 PM 

To: Islands2050 <Islands2050@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Cc: Daniela Murphy <dmurphy@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: RE: Islands Trust Islands 2050 Mailbox Auto-Reply 

 

Hello again! 

 

On August 31, 2021, the Salt Spring Island Local Trust Committee considered Trust Council 

Bylaw No. 183 – the policy statement referral. After consideration, the SS LTC passed the 

following (draft) resolution: 

 
“The SS LTC cannot consider nor recommend approval (of Bylaw No. 183) until satisfied 

islanders have had an opportunity to provide meaningful input that is integral to the drafting of 

the bylaw.” CARRIED 

Take Care, 

 

Stefan Cermak 
Regional Planning Manager 

Islands Trust |T 250-538-5608 

 

 


